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South Dakota Republican Party
PO Box 1099, Pierre, SD 57501

June 3,2020

TheHonorable Steven Bamett
Secretary of State

S00E Capitol Avenue

Pierre, SD 57501

Dear SecretaryBarnett,
This letter supplements the notice pursuant to SDCL 12-5-17 sent on May 19, 2020. Additional

information regarding attendance and voting through electronic means can be found at
www.southdakotagopconvention.com.

ely,

Dan Lederman
State Chairman
South Dakota Republican Party



